
 
 
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING 
 

February 26, 2013                                                  8:00 A.M. 
 

 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:  Jerry Twombly, Kevin Lackey and Jim 
Watts. 
 
CITY EMPLOYEES PRESENT:  Melanie Hollabaugh. 
 
VISITORS PRESENT:  Dennis Lentz 
 
PRESIDING:  Mayor Ken Stewart 
 
PURPOSE: Water and Sewer Committee Meeting   
 
A discussion was held concerning:  water and sewer billing, current and 
delinquent payments, possible new policy on water and sewer payments, 
making a recommendation to the entire City Council at the next Regular 
meeting on March 6, 2103, the possibility of getting new electronic water 
meters and air in the water lines. 
 
It was agreed to make a recommendation to the City Council at the next 
Regular Council Meeting on March 6, 2013 concerning new policy on 
delinquent water/sewer payments.  
   
 
9:05 a.m.  Jerry Twombly moved to adjourn.  Kevin Lackey 2nd, motion 
carried.  
 
 
 
 
__________________________              ___________________________ 
Mayor              City Clerk 
 


